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TO: All Licensees, Enrolled Attorneys and Interested Parties
FROM: Allen Godfrey, Executive Director WZ/
RE: New Regulation Format

In compliance with The Mississippi Administrative Procedures Act, administered by the Mississippi
Secretary of State’s Office, the formatting of the Mississippi Gaming Commission Regulations has
been completed.

The new formatting is in effect immediately. There were no changes to the regulations.

The link to the Secretary of State’s web site is http://www.sos.ms.gov/ACProposed/00019444b.pdf.

The regulations are also available in Adobe format on our web site.

This letter is available on the MGC website at www.msgamingcommission.com under Industry
Letters.



